Steamer "SHAHRISTAN"

Mr. Lumsden, while speaking from Trieste on another
matter, has remarked that this ship may not be broken up,
as was formerly anticipated. He will however, let us

know as soon as he has any definite information on this
point.

TIn the circumstances, the posting of the notation
nto be broken up" should be deferred ti1l the end of the

present month.
v

% \G5 10th January 1963
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